
Kindergarten News!!! 

 

Core Virtue for February 

Self– Control: is stopping to think 

about my actions, before I enact them.  

 

Saying:  

“The Early Bird 

Get the Worm” 

What your Kindergartener is 
Learning:  

Language Arts: 

Domain (Listening and 
Learning: We will move on 
from our Kings and Queen 

unit after our Project 
Presentations on Wednesday 

Feb. 8th.  

Our next unit is a Sci-
ence Unit about the 

Seasons and Weather. 
We will learn about the 
seasons of winter this 

week.  

Skills: This week we will take our 
first “tricky word” Test. It will be 
on Tuesday. Feb. 7. They will be 
tested on the words below. We will 
also start talking about double con-

sonants and the “ck” sound. We 
read in our reader “Sam.”   

This weeks tricky words are:  

from, one, was, the, a, of, all 

 

Math 

We are starting a new Unit in Math. 
We will be working on the teen 

numbers and writing numbers up to 
20.  

Week of Feb. 6-10 

Important Dates: 

Feb. 6– Specials 

Feb 8– Kings and Queen Projects are DUE! 

Feb. 10– Dress Down Day: Career Day for 

Scree Free 

Feb. 13– Valentine’s Day 

Party  

Feb. 14– Specials  

Please see the back of this 

newsletter for more infor-



 

Kings and Queen Project is Due on Wednesday Feb. 8! Don’t forget 

to join us between 9:00 am and 10:00 am to walk through our class-

rooms and see their projects! 

 

Seasons and Weather Vocabulary:  

Characteristics: Way we can describe and group people or things 

Frigid: Very Cold 

Freezing Point: The temperature at which liquid will turn into a solid 

Core Knowledge is #1! We get it done with fun!! Hands-on, Right on!  

  Integrated Science, Social Studies, Math and Language Arts!     

 

 

 

Our list for this week is the 

Yellow List. We will work on 

these for one more week  

We will be working on the words 

below:  

so, no, some, come, into, 

many, first, been, oil, long 

Kindergarten Reminders!  

Valentine’s Day is around the corner. Please remem-

ber we will be doing a card exchange in 

class. Send the Valentine’s Day Cards to 

school on Feb. 13th. Please only sign the 

“from” part. We will be making their boxes 

in class, so please don’t send one in.  

Our Kings and Queen’s Project is Due on 

Wednesday. We have attached the project infor-

mation again to the Homework Menu in case you 

still need it. We would love for you to walk 

through the projects on Wednesday between 

9:00am to 10:00am.  

Screen Free Week was a success and we loved all 

the Disney outfits. This week we ask you to turn off 

your screen for an couple “extra” minutes and get ac-

tive at home. Please send pictures of your child 

being active to your classroom teacher to display 

at school. Don’t forget on Friday to wear your 

“Favorite Career” or what you want to be when you 

grow up!  

 

Classroom Donations:  

Thank you for all the help 

with the Donations for 

Valentines Day and the 

Bakers Basket.  

We are still looking for a 

few specific items for our 

Baker’s Basket. If you are 

still wanting to donate 

please reach out to your 

classroom teacher.  


